
!  
Agenda 

PTO Meeting 
April 26, 2017 

Welcome 

Minutes from March 15, 2017 

Financial Report 

President’s Report 

Vice President’s Report  

Secretary’s Report 

School Representatives’ Report 

Teacher’s Report 

Administration Report 

New Business/Announcements: Aviva Gans, Pediatric Physical Therapist for Long Hill 
Township School district 

Teacher Requests  

The following teacher requests will be voted on:  
Eileen Shanagher, music teacher at Millington School is requesting $500 for 2 snare drums for 
the 5th grade band.  The 2 snare drums would be used for 7 drummers and will replace a very 
old piece of equipment.   

Danielle Bauer, Gillette School, is requesting $1,930 for a laminator to be used on printed books 
to help them last longer. 

Joelle Varner, music teacher at Central Middle School, is requesting $3,687.99 for a new Tuba 
in order to have a properly working instrument to be used to help student players be successful 
and strengthen the foundation of the entire ensemble.  

Patricia Paugh, librarian at Central Middle School, is requesting $3,957.34 for books of various 
titles to update the library collection and support the 40 book challenge and provide copies of 
books used in literature circles in the classroom. 



.  

The 3rd grade team is requesting $299.96 for 4 sets of book bins in assorted colors ($74.99 
each) to store Library and student “just right” books in the classroom 

Stacie Holzinger, first grade teacher at Gillette school, is requesting $131.32 for 28 Book 
pouches for the students to store their books used during guided reading. 

The following teacher requests will be discussed:  
Mrs. Dawson, Principal at Millington School, is requesting $21,581.00 for 100 lockers for the 5th 
graders to be placed in the 5th grade hallway at Millington school. 

Patricia Paugh, librarian at Central Middle School, is requesting $2,418.80 to purchase 146 
shelf-ready books that arrive monthly, giving the students new titles to choose from.  The 
selections are professionally curated and often become award winning books. 

Dr. Jones, Principal at Gillette School is requesting $5,800 to do a mural in the All Purpose 
Room next spring.    

Closing


